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Forever Homes for Foster Kids 
Richard Villasana, Founder 
9450 Mira Mesa Blvd, Ste C520 
San Diego CA 92126 

Dear Mr. Villasana, 

The American Civil Liberties Union appreciates Forever Homes for Foster Kids’ 
work in El Salvador, and I write to acknowledge your efforts in a recent search 
for a Salvadoran family that was separated at the U.S.-Mexico border during the 
Trump Administration.  

In this case, previous efforts to find the separated father El Salvador had been 
unsuccessful and it was not clear that the father was even in that country. 
Forever Homes received our referral and was able to find the father—just one of 
many successful searches your organization has completed.  

The services of Forever Homes have proved invaluable to reunification efforts 
We thank Forever Homes for its diligence, expertise and consistent commitment 
to locate parents in El Salvador and other countries throughout Latin America. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel A. Galindo 
Staff Attorney 
Immigrants’ Rights Project of the ACLU 
New York, NY 


